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Comments: Please keep the forest roads accessible.  We are responsible UTV riders, native to Idaho and love

going in the back country.  My husband is a disabled veteran and cannot walk very far, so without our UTV he

would not be able to enjoy our lovely State.This would be for Quartz Creek Road  Sugar Creek Road, Three Mike

Road, the upper road to Cinnabar, the access Road to the Red Metal Mine and any other trails or roads in the

area. Also opening a bypass above the slide near the Eugerin Ranch would be beneficial.  Thanks you for your

consideration.


